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happy first week of classes! 
We hope everyone had a fun, relaxing, and well-deserved winter 
break!  Although it seems to have been much too short, we are 
excited for another semester of professional growth and 
development in WIMS.  We have a great lineup of speakers for 
the semester, encompassing all areas of STEM!  Additionally, we 
have our Girl Scouts Outreach Event in early March - see below 
for more information.

Have a great week, and see you Thursday  evening! 

SP19 Textbook Exchange 
We are hosting a WIMS textbook exchange for those looking for 
another means to buy/sell textbooks this semester!  Feel free to 
add your textbook information or contact a fellow WIMS 
member about a book.  Please try to keep your information 
updated (if you have sold it, delete it from the exchange!  Link is 
in the left column.  Let us know if you have any questions!

WIMS �1

meeting reminder 

WHEN: Thursday, January 10 
@ 6:30 - 8:00 pm 

WHERE: Rosa M. Ailabouni 
Room (Ohio Union, 3rd floor) 

INFORMATION: Join us for 
our first meeting of the 
semester and year!  We will be 
focusing on goal-setting and 
reflecting on the new year/
semester as well as holding 
our regular mentoring session. 

spring 2019 meetings 

January 10 | January 24 | 
February 7 | February 28 | 
March 21 | April 4 | April 18 

links 

• SP19 Textbook Exchange 

• Recommend a speaker 

contact information 

email | wims.ohiostate@gmail.com 

website | u.osu.edu/wims 

facebook | WIMSOhioState

WIMS NEWSLETTER 
Women in Math and Science Club at Ohio State

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bysvNWWWJ2JHVq9m1Pq0tyFvGdB9wG8yNSa0ciobdec/edit?usp=sharing
https://goo.gl/forms/WHOCVF4szAR3w9U32
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bysvNWWWJ2JHVq9m1Pq0tyFvGdB9wG8yNSa0ciobdec/edit?usp=sharing
https://goo.gl/forms/WHOCVF4szAR3w9U32
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recommend a speaker 
Inviting a speaker to a meeting is a great way to start a professional relationship with a woman in STEM!  
Fill out this form if you have a speaker in mind (link is located in the left column).  As of right now, we 
have all of our meetings taken care of for the spring 2019 semester, but please do not hesitate to 
recommend a speaker for the 2019-2020 academic year!

outreach opportunities 
Our annual Girl Scouts Event, “Detective for a Day,” will be taking place on Saturday, March 2nd from 
12 pm - 5 pm (we will likely finish earlier, though).  Over 60 Girl Scouts from the greater Columbus area 
will join us at the Union for a detective-themed workshop that demonstrates how interesting and fun 
STEM subjects can be, culminating in their earning of a Detective Badge for their sash!  Mark your 
calendars - this is our biggest outreach event of the year, so we need as much help as possible!  

More information to come!  Contact Jen tuokkola.4@osu.edu if you have any questions.
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